
I'm writing in support of HR 3 and the expulsion of Representative Nearman. While many called for the reservation of judgement 
after the initial videos showing him opening the door to the capitol building, it's hard to understand how anyone could stand today 
thinking that he should continue to serve, to draw a salary, or to represent the people of his district.

He knew what he was conspiring to do was wrong. He wouldn't have been couching his comments with "deniability" language if he 
didn't. This is a man who has clearly never been held accountable for his words or his actions. Now is the time to hold him 
accountable by expelling him from the legislature so that he may stand as an example so that others know there is a line and that 
accountability does, in fact, exist in Oregon politics. 


